
RISE Delaware Update for October 19th 
 

 

Dear RISE Delaware supporters, 

Thanks for all of your work during the past year! John Kowalko and I have an Opinion piece on 
Bay to Bay News.  The link is below.   

If the link doesn't work, just go to the Bay to Bay website and click on the "Opinion" tab at the 
top of the page.  You don't need a subscription to view this section of the website.  

Again, we thank you for all of your volunteer efforts to get us to this point!  

https://baytobaynews.com/stories/diller-and-kowalko-rise-delaware-reflects-on-first-year-fighting-for-
benefits,119577  
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https://www.facebook.com/groups/1131036457767524 
https://www.facebook.com/RiseDelaware 
https://www.gofundme.com/f/rise-delaware-round-2-legal-and-other-costs 
Our Web site: www.risede.com 
Checks may be made payable to: RISE Delaware 
Address: RISE Delaware, P.O. Box 7262, Newark, DE 19714 
Public Meeting Calendar: State of Delaware 
https://publicmeetings.delaware.gov/#/  
 

 


